
Dear Families,  June 2017  

  

It’s good to finally feel warm days upon us 
as a sign that summer is here! The children 
are certainly excited to begin their break! 
While summer is certainly a time for 
vacations and relaxation, we want to be 
sure that the children continue to sharpen 
their reading skills and avoid the “Summer 
Slide.”  We are happy to be kicking off our 
“Summer Reading Fun,”​ where we 
provide students with reading opportunities 
that meet their interests and abilities.  

 

Please visit our school website where you will find the Summer Reading 
instructions. This is where you will find the books and projects that the teachers 
have chosen for our ​Summer Reading 2017​ program. ​Incoming​ students for 
grades​ Pre-K to Grade 8​ can find their books and projects by clicking on their 
particular grade link on the website.  You can also find links to additional resources 
for our school families to use to encourage your children to read all summer long, 
as well as resources for promoting their Keyboarding, Computer Programming and 
STEM skills. 

To access the Summer Reading documents: 

Go to our website:​ ​http://www.staugustinenj.org/school/home.html 
On the left side: ​ click the “sunglasses” by ​Cool Reads For A Hot Summer 

 
 

Happy Reading! 

Sincerely, 

Sr. Mary L. Shulas, MPF 
Principal 
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